
 

 

RELIABILITY | RESILIENCE | SECURITY 

UPDATED Announcement 
Standards Efficiency Review Phase 2 
Operational Data Exchange Simplification Standard 
Authorization Request 
 
Survey Open through May 27, 2020 
 
The Standards Efficiency Review (SER) Phase 2 Team seeks industry input on the Operational Data 
Exchange Simplification Standard Authorization Request. Complete the survey by 8:00 p.m. Eastern, 
Wednesday, May 27, 2020. Coordinate feedback into a single response for each organization or entity. 
See the SER project page for more information. 

 
SER Phase 2 Scope 
Evaluate NERC Reliability Standards (O&P and CIP), as informed by implementation experiences and 
compliance practices, to develop and recommend standards-based solutions intended to reduce 
inefficiencies and unnecessary regulatory burdens for the purpose of supporting continued safe, secure 
and reliable operations. 
 

For more information or assistance, Senior Standards Developer, Chris Larson (via email) or at (404) 446-
9708. 
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